
  

 
 

September 30, 2021 

To whom it may concern:  

 

Company name: Benefit One Inc.  

Representative: Norio Shiraishi, President 

(Stock exchange code: 2412 / TSE First Section) 

Contact point: Kenji Ozaki, Managing Director 

(Tel: 03-6870-3802) 

 
 
 

Notice Concerning Application for Selection of New Market Segment  
“Prime Market” 

 
 
 

Benefit One Inc. (hereinafter, the “Company”) received the result of the primary judgment on 
whether the company fulfills the continued listing criteria for the new market segment from the 
Tokyo Stock Exchange. Based on this result dated July 9, 2021, the Company has confirmed 
that it meets the continued listing criteria for “Prime Market.” 

 
In response to this result, the Company resolved, at the Board of Directors meeting held on 

September 30, 2021, to select “Prime Market” in the new market segments. 
 
Consequently, the Company will proceed with the prescribed procedure for the application for 

selection of the new market segment in accordance with the schedule prescribed by the Tokyo 
Stock Exchange. 
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Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the 
event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original 
shall prevail. 

 
 

 


